

The Marquee

The Official Newsletter of Prime Timers of Central Florida

PO Box 547003, Orlando, FL 32854-7003 – 407-325-2694

Website: ptcfl.org

Email: primetimerscf@aol.com

September 2025 Volume 31, Issue 9

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President

Ken Barnard

407-325-2694

kenbarnard45@yahoo.com

Vice-President

Jim Levasseur

407-402-0675

levasseurjames@hotmail.com

Secretary/Editor

Ron Bush

321-422-8943

ronjerr@aol.com

Treasurer

Jerry Danese

407-260-9736

Membership

David Barnes

720-413-2018

dab8707@yahoo.com

Events

Rod Griffith

404-548-4094

Rookery8@yahoo.com

Publicity

Rick Eger

407-267-5398

rickeger1@aol.com

President's Message

Hello, Prime Timers,

Our 30th Anniversary Dinner turned our pretty darn good. I believe the social time before the dinner was a perfect time for members to finally meet each other in a nice setting. The food was very good and none of the entrees ran out. And boy, the cornbread pudding with whipped cream was wonderful!

I thank all the members who brought toiletry items for the Hope & Help Center of Central Florida, one of our Good Deeds projects. Your donations gave us more than a third more than what was donated the past couple of years. So again, thank you for stepping up to meet the needs of our community.

Did everyone have a chance to read the article in the Watermark

Turn to PRESIDENT, Page 2



Index

Treasurer's Report

Page 2

30th Anniversary

Pages 3, 5, 7

Board Minutes

Page 4

General Minutes

Page 6

Celebrations

Calendar

Page 10

Page 9

PRIME TIMERS OF CENTRAL FLORIDA

Prime Timers' mission is to promote a welcoming social climate that affirms and supports mature gay and bisexual men and their friends. We offer social, cultural, educational and recreational activities that ensure we are caring and aging with dignity.

MARQUEE MAILINGS

The Marquee is available on the chapter website and can be downloaded by members who do not attend the monthly General meetings. A limited number of print copies are available at the General meetings and to any member who does not have online access. Members are notified by email when a new issue is published.

ptcfl.org/Newsletter/newsletter.html

PRESIDENT, from Page 1

Out newspaper that announced our 30th anniversary and dinner event? If you have not read the article, please let me know. I have printed several copies of the article to give out.

I sent Watermark Out a letter from the Board of Directors thanking them for running the article. I have hopes the article will bring in new members once they read about all the good that Prime Timers of Central Florida has done and does for our community.

Several requests have been received from more members wanting to order polo or buttondown shirts with our club's name embroidered on them. To get the same price as our previous orders, I must have at least 12-15 orders for shirts. Otherwise, the vendor will charge an additional \$40 because of a small order. Polo shirts are \$30.89, button-down \$37.28. Email kenbarnard45@yahoo.com or call or text 407-325-2694 if you want a shirt. (At this time, I need about 6 or 7 more to place an order.)

A thought for Prime Timers of Central Florida: Our club can only move forward with the help of each member. As you have seen at our weekly and monthly events, mainly the same members attend. The Board wants to increase that number. To do that, we need your help each and every time at our events. The more input we receive from you, the more we can improve our events. If you have a good idea, please tell one of the Board members.

Please remember to sign up for the Care Connection program if you "FEEL" a need to be contacted regularly.

Everyone, be safe and vigilant but not afraid.

Ken Barnard, President

Prime Timers Worldwide

PrimeTimers® Worldwide, the parent organization of Prime Timers of Central Florida, is an organization with more than 8,000 members in 75 chapters mainly in the United States and Canada. News about Worldwide activities and other chapters may be found at www.primetimersww.com.

PRIME TIMERS OF CENTRAL FLORIDA TREASURER'S REPORT

Period: July 26 to August 29, 2025 Beginning Balance 6,848.56

Receipts	:						
7/26/25	Meeting Fees	160.00					
	50/50 Raffle	65.00					
	50/50 Raffle Donation	65.00					
	Donation	5.00					
	Anniversary Dinner	165.00					
	Reservations						
	Membership Dues	150.00					
7/27/25-	Membership Dues	225.00					
8/29/25	Anniversary Dinner	255.00					
	Reservations						
	Prime Timers Shirts	348.29					
	Anniversary Dinner	155.00					
	50/50 Raffle						
	Anniversary Dinner	105.00					
	50/50 Raffle Donation						
Total Receipts		1,698.29					
Total Avai	lable	8,546.85					
Disbursements:							

7/28/25 #2475 Marguee Printing 50.00 7/31/25 #2476 Plate Above 3,454.60 Catering #2477 Prime Timers 349.19 Shirts 8/09/25 #2478 Orlando Gay 235.00 Chorus

8/11/25 #2479 Anniversary Cake 97.69 & PTWW Lunch

Total Disbursements 4,186.48 Ending Balance 4,360.37

And the Winner is . . .

July 50/50 Raffle - Gary Ruwet \$65 Thank you, Gary, for donating your winnings to the club.

Anniversary Dinner 50/50 Bill Thomas \$155 Thank you, Bill, for donating \$105 of your winnings to the club.

> Adults are obsolete children. Dr. Seuss (Theodore Giesel). author and illustrator

PTCF's 30th Anniversary Dinner at Plate Above Catering



Photo by Ed Hooker (8/09/2025)



Photo by Ron Bush (8/09/2025)

After giving a brief talk about PrimeTimers® Worldwide, PTWW Board member Mike Murphy (right) presented President Ken Barnard with a certificate in recognition of PTCF's 30th anniversary.



Photos Courtesy of Ron Bush (8/09/2025)

PTCF founding member Chuck Smith (left in left photo above was presented with a certificate by Ken honoring Chuck's 30 years of continuous membership. Ron Bush (left in right photo above) was presented with a certificate honoring his 20 years of continuous membership. Jerry Danese who was not present was also honored for his 20 years of membership.



Photo by Ron Bush (8/09/2025)

After entertaining Prime Timers with several musical medleys, Outloud is presented with a check for \$235.



Photo by Ken Barnard (8/09/2025)

Prime Timers of Central Florida Board of Directors Meeting August 12, 2025

CALL TO ORDER

President Ken Barnard called the meeting to order at 3:09 p.m. at his home in Lakeshore Landings with himself, Secretary Ron Bush, Events Chairman Rod Griffith, and Publicity Chairman Rick Eger present. Absent were Vice-President Jim Levasseur, Treasurer Jerry Danese, and Membership Chairman David Barnes.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Publicity Chairman Rick Eger moved to approve the minutes of the July 8, 2025 Board of Directors meeting with corrections as read by Secretary Ron Bush (2nd – Events Chairman Rod Griffith).

TREASURER REPORT

In the absence of Treasurer Jerry Danese for health reasons, Secretary Ron Bush presented the financial report for the period July 1-31, 2025. The starting balance was \$6,683.56. The chapter had receipts of \$755 and disbursements of \$3,853.79. The ending balance was \$3,604.77. Since August 1, \$175 in membership dues, \$348.29 for Prime Timers shirts, \$255 in Anniversary Dinner reservations, \$155 from the Anniversary Dinner 50/50 raffle, and \$105 from the Anniversary Dinner 50/50 raffle donated by Bill Thomas have been received. The available checking account balance is \$4,643.06.

During July, the largest receipts were \$255 in Anniversary Dinner reservations, \$225 in membership dues, and \$160 in General meeting fees. The largest disbursements were \$3,454.60 for the 30th Anniversary Dinner and \$349.19 for Prime Timers shirts.

VICE-PRESIDENT REPORT

Vice-President Jim Levasseur was absent for health reasons but he emailed Ken a report.

A member who was initially participating in the Care Connection program has chosen to opt out for the time being. Club members Bob Frew, Dave Hack, and Russ Mayo have committed to being Ambassadors; Jim will provide them with guidelines in the next couple of weeks. Jim reported he has contacted Orange Blossom Law about doing a presentation on wills, trusts, power of attorney, etc. at an upcoming General meeting.

MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN REPORT

In the absence of Director/Membership Chairman David Barnes, Ron reported the club 113 members as of

today, August 12. He said renewal dues have been received from Maurice Dennaoui. Several July renewals are still outstanding.

EVENTS CHAIRMAN REPORT

Director/Events Chairman Rod Griffith distributed copies of the schedule of activities for September. The schedule was amended to replace a lunch at Cheddar's Scratch Kitchen with lunch at Johnny's Fillin' Station. Rod is scheduling another dinner at the Winter Park Outback Steakhouse for 4 p.m. September 28; members will have to RSVP if they plan to attend. He said another outing to Orlando Shakes is planned: "The Hound of the Baskervilles" at 7:30 p.m. on September 27.

PUBLICITY CHAIRMAN REPORT

Publicity Chairman Rick Eger announced the celebrations for September. Members having September birthdays include Kevin Copley on the 1st; Gary Marine, 2nd; Brian Leavitt and Matt Fitzgibbon, 3rd; Larry Pratt, 9th; Michael Waters and Leroy Williams, 13th; Aurelio Lanz, 14th; John Downing, 17th; William Henry, 26th; Baxter Lawrence, 28th; and Paul Quin, 30th. Couples having September anniversaries include members N Jay Holtzman and Eric Spiegel on the 16th and Edwin Barnes and Tom Broomall on the 17th. September membership anni-versaries include Ken Barnard, 2009; Tom Broomall, 2011; N Jay Holtzman and Eric Spiegel, 2013; Jerry Roberts, 2017; and John Downing, 2024.

SECRETARY REPORT

Secretary Ron Bush said that in 2015, the Board began a policy of awarding a free year of membership when members reach a milestone anniversary of 20 years of continuous membership. The first person to reach the 20-year milestone was founding member Chuck Smith. Ron said this year Chuck has maintained continuous membership for 30 years. Ron noted he and Jerry Danese achieved 20 years of continuous membership this year. Ron said it would not be appropriate for him to make the motion to award a free year of membership. Events Chairman Rod Griffith moved to award members Chuck Smith, Ron Bush, and Jerry Danese a free year of membership in recognition of their

BOARD, from Page 4

achieving the milestones of 30 years and 20 years respectively of continuous membership (2nd – Publicity Chairman Rick Eger; unanimous).

PRESIDENT REPORT

President Ken Barnard:

- 1 Said the 30th Anniversary Dinner on Saturday went well despite a couple of mistakes during the dinner; apologies were made and accepted. Ken said members posted a lot of good feedback about the dinner on Facebook. Everyone loved the location and enjoyed the social time and the meal. Ken said he received a very nice thank you from Mike Murphy, the PrimeTimers® Worldwide liaison to our chapter, and his partner Stanley Wentworth for being invited to participate in the occasion.
- 2 Reported members really came through with their donations of toiletry items for the Hope & Help Center of Central Florida. The donations received so far are well above what we donated last year, and we still have three more weeks in which to collect toiletry items.
- **3** Said he hoped everyone took the time to read the article about our 30th anniversary that appears in the current issue of Watermark Out, adding Ron Bush did a great job in writing it. Ken said on behalf of the Board, he wrote Watermark editor Bellanee Plaza thanking her for publishing the article.
- 4 Reported he has received six requests for either polo or button-down shirts with the club's name embroidered on them. Ken added that to place a third order he needs to have orders of 12 to 15 shirts to keep the same price. A smaller order would require an added \$40 fee to do the embroidery.
- **5** Said everything is on track for our annual Christmas/Holiday dinner in December at the Lakeshore Landings clubhouse. Ken said he would order tablecloths, napkins, plates, etc. in the next month or two.
- **6** Announced we would hold off mentioning our last two Good Deeds projects for 2025 for at least a month.

ADJOURNMENT

Ken adjourned the meeting at 3:51 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Ron Bush, Secretary

Cherish all your happy moments; they make a fine cushion for old age. **Booth Tarkington**, writer

Good Time Had by All at 30th Anniversary Party

August 9 was a grand day for Prime Timers of Central Florida. Fifty-eight members and two guests gathered that Saturday afternoon to celebrate PTCF's 30th year of serving gay and bisexual men in Central Florida.

The celebration took place at Plate Above Catering which is connected to Second Harvest which strives to see that no one goes hungry. Everyone praised the facility and were unanimous in wanting additional Prime Timers events held there.

Members who had not seen one another since the 2024 anniversary dinner had a good time of socializing while noshing on delectable appetizers. Then it came time for the buffet feast which was excellent and plentiful. A member was heard to say, "If anyone goes home hungry, it's their own fault."

Mike Murphy, PrimeTimers® Worldwide board member and liaison to Prime Timers of Central Florida, brought greetings from Worldwide and urged us to keep up our good work. He presented the chapter with a certificate signed by the Worldwide board members in honor of the club's 30th anniversary.

Attending the dinner with Mike was his longtime partner Stanley Wentworth, also of Atlanta.

Founding member Chuck Smith was presented with a certificate recognizing his 30 years of continuous membership. Members Ron Bush and Jerry Danese received certificates recognizing their 20 years of continuous membership.

Also honored were all the club members who volunteered to do something for the club dur-

Turn to ANNIVERSARY, Page 7

Prime Timers of Central Florida General Meeting July 26, 2025

CALL TO ORDER

President Ken Barnard welcomed 34 members to the monthly meeting at 12:59 p.m. in the theater at District Dive/Southern Nights. All Board members were present except for Treasurer Jerry Danese who was ill. Ken thanked everyone for showing up today and encouraged those who have not yet signed up for the 30th Anniversary Dinner to do so today.

SOCIAL TIME

Ken recessed the meeting at 1:01 p.m. so that members could partake of the food refreshments provided by member Gary Ruwet. When the meeting resumed at 1:26 p.m., Ken thanked Gary for doing a good job and for donating the cost of the refresh-

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Member Gary Ruwet moved to approve the minutes of the June 28, 2025 General meeting as printed in the August 2025 issue of The Marquee, the monthly newsletter (2nd – Member Bob Frew).

TREASURER'S REPORT

In the absence of Treasurer Jerry Danese, Secretary Ron Bush presented the financial report for the period June 27 to July 25, 2025. The club started the period with a balance of \$6,237.03. The club had receipts of \$539 and disbursements of \$67.47. The club ended the period with a balance of \$6,708.58. The largest receipts were \$165 in anniversary dinner reservations, 175 in membership dues, and \$115 in General meeting fees.

VICE-PRESIDENT'S REPORT

Vice-President Jim Levasseur asked members about what random acts of kindness had they done or observed since the June General meeting. Terry Korns said a friend he had not heard from in a long time contacted him to say hello and to see how he was doing. Rick Eger saw a teenager let an older woman go ahead of him in a checkout line. Larry Turesky said he drove a friend who was just released from a hospital after a 10-day stay following heart surgery to buy groceries. Jim said last Sunday he hurt himself trimming palm trees in front of his home necessitating a trip to the ER. On his return home, he found that a neighbor had moved the palm tree cuttings from the sidewalk in front of his home and had neatly piled them next to his driveway.

Jim reported the Board had approved his club ambassador program which would pair a longtime club member with a new member to acquaint the new member with the club. Jim said the Care Connection program is off to a slower start than expected and he will be reviewing the member survey done last fall to see what else the club can be doing.

MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN'S REPORT

Membership Chairman David Barnes reported we have 113 members as of today, July 26. Jeff Moyer is reactivating his membership today.

EVENTS CHAIRMAN'S REPORT

Events Chairman Rod Griffith reminded members of the dinner tomorrow at the Aloma Avenue Outback Steakhouse in Winter Park, adding 30 people have signed up already. An outing is planned for August 30 to attend a performance of "Anna in the Tropics" at Orlando Shakes. A dinner before the show is also in the works.

Rod advised members to check the calendar page of The Marquee for the regular monthly activities and to read the weekly Prime Timers This Week emails for any changes.

PUBLICITY CHAIRMAN'S REPORT

Publicity Chairman Rick Eger announced the celebrations for August. Members having birthdays in August include Ken Anderson on the 10th; Ed Hooker, 14th; Gary Snider, 18th; Ben Belanger, 20th; Eric Spiegel, 27th; and Ted McDonald, 28th. Couples' anniversaries in August include Bill Felton and Rick Knapton on the 14th. August membership anniversaries include Ben Belanger, 2011; Richard Nottingham, 2018; Tito Vega, 2021; and Aurelio Lanz, 2023.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

Secretary Ron Bush reminded members that the correct location for the First Monday Social in August is the Perkins Restaurant on SR 436 in Altamonte Springs.

PRESIDENT'S REPORT

President Ken Barnard:

1 - Reminded members to make their reservations for the club's 30th Anniversary Dinner by Wednesday, July 30, as he must give the caterer the final

ANNIVERSARY from Page 5

ing the period August 2024 to July 2025. (Check out the 2025 Step Up Honor Roll at the General meeting.)

Outloud, one of the ensembles of the Orlando Gay Chorus, provided entertainment. At the conclusion of their performance, President Ken Barnard presented the group's leader with a donation for \$235. The Orlando Gay Chorus is celebrating its 35th year this year.

Rounding out the evening was the selection of the 50/50 cash raffle winner. Member Bill Thomas won \$155; he donated \$105 to the club.

Ken Barnard concluded the anniversary celebration by thanking everyone who attended the dinner. He also expressed his thanks for the donations of toiletry items for Hope & Help Center of Central Florida, one of PTCF's three annual Good Deeds projects.

Outback Luring Prime Timers Back for Another Dinner

G'day, mates! The dinner at Outback Steakhouse in Winter Park back in July was such a success, Events Chairman Rod Griffith has scheduled a dinner there for Sunday, September 28, at 4 p.m.

An RSVP is required. It is due by 3 p.m. Friday, September 26. Email Rod at rookery8@yahoo.com to RSVP. Several members who attended the July dinner have already RSVP'd their attendance.

If your plans should change and you will not be able to attend the dinner, please let Rod know.

Outback Steakhouse is at 1927 Aloma Ave., Winter Park, 32792.

PTCF's 30th Anniversary Dinner



Mike Murphy (left) and Stanley Wentworth of Atlanta were special guests at the dinner.

Photo by Ken Barnard (8/09/2025)



Photo by Ron Bush (8/09/2025)

Club members who stepped up to volunteer to do something for the club between August 2024 and July 2025 were named to the 2025 Step Up Honor Roll.



Photo by Ed Hooker (8/09/2025)

Happiness is good health and a bad memory.

Ingrid Bergman, actress

GENERAL MEETING, from Page 6

headcount on July 31. The dinner is \$15 for members, \$67.50 for non-members. Mike Murphy, the PrimeTimers® Worldwide liaison to our club, and his partner Stanley Wentworth will be our special guests and an ensemble from the Orlando Gay Chorus will perform.

- 2 Reported donations of toiletry items for the Hope & Help Center of Central Florida is off to a slow start. The deadline for donations is August 30 as they will be delivered to Hope & Help on September 3. Our donations over the years have helped many in our community who are affected by HIV/AIDS.
- 3 Thanked every member who participates in the weekly lunches and the walking, bowling and bicycling meet-ups. These activities get us out of the house and doing things with fellow Prime Timers.
- 4 Reminded members that in the next couple of months, we will have our other two Good Deeds projects for this year: collecting \$20 gift cards from either Publix or Walmart for Seniors First/Meals on Wheels and toys for Channel 9's Toys for Tots drive. Seniors First distributes the gift cards to its clients during the holiday season, and the toys ensures that every child will have a gift this holiday season.
- 5 Asked members to let the Board know if there a new restaurant we should try or some activity that would be a fun thing for members to do.

MEMBER INPUT

Member Edwin Barnes reminded members to pick up a gift or two for this year's holiday dinner gift raffle.

50/50 RAFFLE

The pot for the 50/50 raffle coordinated by Rick Eger was \$130. Member Gary Ruwet won \$65 which he donated to the club. The club's share was \$65.

ADJOURNMENT

Before adjourning the meeting at 1:48 p.m., Ken encouraged members to spend some time socializing with each other in District Dive and to buy a drink to show their appreciation to the management for allowing us to use the theater at no charge. Ken also thanked members once again for being at the meeting.

Respectfully submitted, Ron Bush, Secretary

Rest is for the dead. Thomas Carlyle, historian and essayist

Time Growing Short to Register for PrimeTimers® Worldwide **Convention in Omaha**

Act soon, if not today, if you plan to attend the biennial convention of PrimeTimers® Worldwide that will take place October 9-13 in Omaha, Nebraska. The convention will be at the Embassy Suites Downtown Old Market District.

Registration is now open. For Prime Timers chapter members, the registration fee is \$260 now through September 30.

The hotel room rate is \$186 a night, including taxes. Discount parking is \$12 a day.

To register for the conference and to make hotel reservations, go to www.primetimersww.com.

Not Receiving Club Emails?

Here is what you should do:

- 1) Check your accepted email contacts list to see if primetimerscf@aol.com is in it, and make sure you accept emails with attachments from that address.
- 2) Check your email spam folder to see if Prime Timers emails are in it. (Emails sometimes land in the spam folder for no obvious reason.)
- 3) Contact Secretary Ron Bush at 321-422-8943 or primetimerscf@aol.com to see if he has your correct email address. Tip: Email Ron from your email address.
- 4) When you change your email address, send your new address to Ron so he can update the distribution list and to Membership Chairman David Barnes (dab8707@yahoo.com) so he can update your membership file.

Outing to Orlando Shakes Planned for September 27

An outing to Orlando Shakes is planned for Saturday, September 27, to see "The Hound of the Baskervilles" at 7:30 p.m. Tickets range from \$48 to \$72 plus sales tax and handling fee. For tickets go to the website, orlandoshakes.org, and click on buy tickets or call the box office 407-447-1700.



Happy Birthday!

9/01 Kevin Copley

9/02 Gary Marine

9/03 Brian Leavitt

9/03 Matt Fitzgibbon

9/09 Larry Pratt

9/13 Michael Waters

9/13 Leroy Williams

9/14 Aurelio Lanz

9/17 John Downing

9/26 William Henry

9/28 Baxter Lawrence

9/30 Paul Quin

Happy Anniversary!

9/16 N Jay Holtzman & Eric Spiegel

9/17 Edwin Barnes

& Tom Broomall

MEMBERSHIP

113 members as of August 21, 2025

Invite your friends to a monthly meeting or one of our weekly activities.

Membership **Anniversary**

2009 Ken Barnard

2011 Tom Broomall

2013 N Jay Holtzman

2013 Eric Spiegel

2017 Jerry Roberts

2024 John Downing

Prime Timers of Central Florida does not condone discrimination of any kind. PTCF treats all people with courtesy and respect.



OWL Senior Game Day & Social

The LGBT+ Center Orlando Annex, 1200 Hillcrest St. Suite 102, Orlando, 32803 sponsors an OWL Senior Game Day & Social from 1-4 p.m. weekly on Thursdays. Occasionally, Lunch & Learn programs are from 1 to 4 p.m. on the 4th Thursday. There is no OWL Social on the 5th Thursday in months having 5 Thursdays.

CLUB ACTIVITIES

9/03 - Wednesday, 1:30 p.m. - Weekly lunch at Fashion Square Olive Garden, 3111 E. Co-Ionial Drive, Orlando, 32803. Phone: 407-895-2932.

9/08 - Monday, 10:30 AM - First Monday Social at Peach Valley Cafe, 2849 S. Orange Ave. Suite 310, Orlando, 32806. Phone: 007-896-4400.

9/09 - Tuesday, 3 PM - Monthly Board meeting at President Ken Barnard's home in Lakeshore Landings, Orlando, 32839.

9/10 - Wednesday, 1:30 PM - Weekly lunch at Flippers Pizzeria, 80 W. Grant St., Orlando, 32806. Phone: 407-425-5995. (Note: Flippers entrance not on Grant Street.)

9/13 - Saturday, 10 AM - Koffee Klatch at Panera Bread, 3463 E. Colonial Drive, Orlando, 32803. Phone: 407-228-2874.

9/17 - Wednesday, 1:30 PM - Weekly lunch at Johnny's Fillin' Station, 2631 S. Ferncreek Ave., Orlando, 32806. Phone: 407-894-6900.

9/24 - Wednesday, 1:30 PM - Weekly lunch at BJ's Brewhouse, 4151 Conroy Road, Orlando, 32839. Phone: 407-352-0225...

9/27 – Saturday, 1 PM – Monthly General meeting at the theater at District Dive/Southern Nights, 2401 E. South St. (at Bumby Avenue), Orlando, 32803.

9/28 - Sunday, 4 PM - Dinner at Outback Steakhouse, 1927 Aloma Ave., Winter Park, 32792. Phone: 407-679-1050. RSVP required.

Prime Time Walkers meet weekly on Tuesdays promptly at 7:30 a.m.: Greenwood Wetland/Cemetery, 9/02; Cady Way Trail, 9/09; Lake Baldwin, 9/16; Lake Davis, 9/23; Lake Eola, 9/30. Contact Dave Hack at 407-274-5682 to be added to the Walkers text group.

Prime Time Bowlers meet weekly on Tuesdays promptly at 12 noon at Three Point Bowling, 7470 Hoffner Ave., Orlando, 32822. Contact Carlos Murphy at 561-302-7229 for de-

Prime Time Cyclists meet weekly on Wednesdays promptly at 8 a.m. Contact Tom T., 407-883-8472, for details. Tom will text you the details on Tuesday before that week's ride.

Prime Timers: For the best times of your life.

PRIME TIMERS OF CENTRAL FLORIDA SEPTEMBER 2025

SUNDAY	MONDAY	TUESDAY	WEDNESDAY	THURSDAY	FRIDAY	SATURDAY
31 August Check Prime Timers This Week email for updates on weekly activities	1 Labor Day	Walkers Greenwood Wetland, 7:30 AM Bowlers 12 noon	3 Cyclists 8 AM Lunch East Colonial Olive Garden, 1:30 PM	4 OWL Senior Game Day** LGBT+ Center Annex, Orlando, 1-4 PM	5 <u>Karaoke**</u> District Dive, Orlando, 6-9 PM	6
7	8 1st Monday Social S. Orange Peach Valley Cafe, Orlando, 10:30 AM	9 Walkers Cady Way Trail, 7:30 AM Bowlers 12 noon Board Meeting 3 PM	10 Cyclists 8 AM Lunch S. Orange Flippers Pizzeria, Orlando, 1:30 PM	11 OWL Senior Game Day** LGBT+ Center Annex, E. Hillcrest St., Orlando, 1-4 PM Patriot Day	Maraoke** District Dive, Orlando, 6-9 PM	Koffee Klatch Fashion Square Panera Bread, Orlando, 10 AM
14	15	Malkers Lake Baldwin, 7:30 AM Bowlers 3 Points, 12 noon	17 Cyclists 8 AM Lunch Johnny's Fillin' Station, Orlando, 1:30 PM	18 OWL Senior Game Day** LGBT+ Center Annex, Orlando, 1-4 PM	Maraoke** District Dive, Orlando, 6-9 PM	20
21	22	Malkers Lake Davis, Orlando, 7:30 AM Bowlers 3 Points, 12 noon	24 Cyclists 8 AM Lunch BJ's Brewhouse, 1:30 PM	25 OWL Senior Game Day** Lunch & Learn LGBT+ Center Annex, Orlando, 1-4 PM	26 <u>Karaoke**</u> District Dive, Orlando, 6-9 PM	27 General Meeting District Dive, 1 PM Orlando Shakes 7:30 PM
28 Dinner Aloma Ave. Outback Steakhouse, Winter Park, 4 PM Must RSVP	29	30 <u>Walkers</u> Lake Eola, Orlando, 7:30 AM <u>Bowlers</u> 3 Points, 12 noon	1 October Cyclists 8 AM Lunch TBA 1:30 PM	2 October OWL Senior Game Day** LGBT+ Center Annex, E. Hillcrest St., Orlando, 1-4 PM	3 October Karaoke** District Dive, Orlando, 6-9 PM **Not a Prime Timers event	4 October